

St Ives Infant School

Trenwith Burrows

St Ives

Cornwall

TR26 1DH

Tel: 01736 796628 Fax: 01736 797496

E Mail: secretary@st-ives-inf.cornwall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss J Dean

01 March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

World Book Day Thursday 7th March

World Book Day is a huge celebration of books and reading, which takes place every year. It is a partnership of publishers, book sellers and schools working together to promote books and reading for personal enrichment. Every school child in the UK is given a £1 book token to spend on a book of their choice. They can either put it towards the cost of a book or select one of the specially published £1 books.

On Thursday the children are invited to dress up as a favourite book character. We will hold a special assembly to celebrate reading and to admire their costumes. Each class will also be celebrating the day in their own way.

The token which is attached to this letter can be spent until 31st March. Happy reading!

Yours sincerely

Joanne Dean